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STEVE BOE ANNOUNCES CANDIDACY FOR WISCONSIN’S 31ST SENATE DISTRICT 

Local resident to focus on investing in western Wisconsin’s schools, infrastructure and economy. 

Taylor, WI- Taylor resident and rural advocate, Steve Boe announced on Wednesday his candidacy for the 31st 
state Senate District of Wisconsin as a Democrat.  Boe, 34, grew up on a family farm in western Jackson 
County. Steve graduated with a degree in agricultural education and political science from UW-River Falls, and 
has proven his dedication to western Wisconsin by fighting for the needs of the area his entire life through his 
education, service to his community, and his career working on behalf of farm families.  

 “Now more than ever, Wisconsin needs elected leaders that can move us forward without abandoning our 
Wisconsin values that make our communities and state stronger,” said Boe. 

 Steve’s priorities are strengthening rural economies, improving infrastructure, providing healthcare, and 
ensuring an excellent public education for all of Wisconsin’s children. 

“Misplaced priorities and misdirected policies by Governor Walker and Republicans in the State Capitol have 
resulted in poor investments for Wisconsin’s hard-working families.  It is time we invest in our people and our 
communities,” said Boe. 

Steve is looking forward to listening to the people of the 31st Senate District, from small business owners in 
downtown Eau Claire to farmers in Mondovi, and across the district, because together we can make a difference 
for western Wisconsin.  

 “I am proud to be from here in western Wisconsin and I would be honored to work for you.” 
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